
Dear Elected Officials, 

  

I am writing to ask that you oppose the cuts to public education included in the proposed 
budget.  Public schools educate 90% of Ohio's children without excluding any students.  Those 
children are the future and they deserve a fully funded education system.  Do not continue to give 
money to unregulated charter and private schools; money that is rightfully owed to public schools. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Angel Dyer Sanchez 

She, Her, Hers 

NEA Director 

Teacher - Columbus City Schools 

614-218-0434 

 


